
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
        
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
We are asking children to dress up in spotty or yellow clothes to help this 

worthy appeal! 
If you don’t have spotty or yellow then the brightest colours you can find 

would also be great. 

 
 
 

Children in Need is always a charity that is close to our hearts, they help the lives of children in 
the UK in so many positive ways, so any donations you can make will be gratefully received. 

 
If you have any children in Need specific accessories or clothes then they are welcome as well. 

 
Staff will be on the playground with collection buckets on Friday if you would like to donate. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


